
City of Whittlesea
Enquiries:	 Griff Davis- 9217 2224

File Reference:	 SU / 133361

13 October 2006

Mr Scott Gregson
General Manager
Adjudication Branch
Australian Competition &
Consumer Commission
GPO Box 520
MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Dear Mr Gregson

Application for Authorisation — Municipal Association of Victoria
(A30244 & A30245)

Thank you for your letter dated 6 October 2006, inviting comments on an application for
authorisation by the Municipal Association of Victoria (MAV) regarding a Department of
Infrastructure (Dol) bus shelter contract.

The City of Whittlesea supports the application by the MAV. Council officers do not
believe there are any significant disadvantages to the approval of the application. In
contrast, there are significant benefits to Councils and bus public transport users from
Councils being a party to the arrangement with Dol.

If you require any further information or have any queries please contact me on 9217
2224.

Yours sincerely

Griff Davis
Manager Transportation
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